
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Lower School 2023 Ski trip

Lower School Ski Trip Letter - click here to open

Dear Parents/Guardians

Because of the huge amount of interest in a ski trip, and not wanting anyone to be disappointed, we have taken the
decision to organise two separate trips for 2023. These will be split into:

upper school (Years 10-11-12) in February 2023
lower school (Years 7-8-9) in April 2023

Further information on the lower school trip can be found in the attached letter.

Deposits and future payments can be made via the school's pay system.

Kind regards

Ian Birchall

Trip Leader

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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